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and Tim Drake to track down who is responsible. But with fear consuming the
streets of Gotham, Batgirl and Nightwing accidentally get hit with something that
reveals their deepest fears…and it involves each other.
Heart Thief Robin D. Owens 2003-06-03 “A wonderful, gripping mix of passion,
exotic, futuristic settings, and edgy suspense.”—Jayne Castle In HeartMate, Robin
D. Owens swept us away to the planet Celta, where psychic talents are the key to
life—and love! Midwest Book Review predicted that “readers will want Ms. Owens to
return to Celta for more tales.” And the prophesy has come true—with Heart Thief…
Ruis Elder never asked for his unusual trait—the ability to neutralize others’
psychic talent. Because of it, he has always been hated in his own homeland,
destined to roam the harsh planet alone. But trouble finds him in front of the
ruling Council—and face-to-face with the most beautiful woman he has ever seen.
There’s only one problem: Ailim is on the opposite side of the bench… Ailim has
never before felt such passion coursing through her as she feels in Ruis’s
presence. And she never thought she would—at least not with a man so far beneath
her station, a man who does not even have psychic powers. But even on the planet
Celta, love is blind to such details. Separately, Ailim and Ruis must forgo their
old lives. But together, they can take on the world…
Heart Dance Robin D. Owens 2008-05-06 Robin D. Owens continues her award-winning
series with her sixth fascinating novel set on the faraway planet Celta. Your mind
may think differently, but the rhythm of the Heart Dance can never be ignored...
Dufleur Thyme knows that emotion has no place in scientific experiments, and she
cannot abide distractions in her own surreptitious quest to redeem her father’s
time reversal studies. For Saille T’Willow, time is running out—the premiere
matchmaker of Celta, he himself has yet to HeartBond and form the family he yearns
for. Knowing that Dufleur is his HeartMate, he has sent his HeartGift out to
circulate, hoping it will find its way to her and enable him to make his claim.
Instead, Dufleur keeps tossing it out—she wants nothing to do with a Willow, the
family that destroyed her father’s good name. But Saille is determined, and the
attraction between them is undeniable. When one of her experiments imperils
Saille’s position, Dufleur must make a choice—she can retreat to the solitude of
her lab, or stand with the descendant of her enemy as his HeartMate...
Memory Zero Keri Arthur 2014-08-26 For Sam Ryan, life began at age fourteen. She
has no memory of her parents or her childhood. In a decade of service with the
State Police, Sam has exhausted the resources of the force searching for clues to
her identity. But all mention of her family seems to have been deliberately wiped
off the record. Everything changes the night Sam’s missing partner resurfaces as a
vampire . . . and forces her to kill him in self-defense. Now Sam is charged with
murder. Suspended from the force, and with no one left to trust, Sam accepts some

Final Girls, Feminism and Popular Culture Katarzyna Paszkiewicz 2020-05-05 This
volume examines contemporary reformulations of the ‘Final Girl’ in film, TV,
literature and comic, expanding the discussion of the trope beyond the slasher
subgenre. Focusing specifically on popular texts that emerged in the 21st century,
the volume asks: What is the sociocultural context that facilitated the remarkable
proliferation of the Final Girls? What kinds of stories are told in these
narratives and can they help us make sense of feminism? What are the roles of
literature and media in the reconsiderations of Carol J. Clover’s term of thirty
years ago and how does this term continue to inform our understanding of popular
culture? The contributors to this collection take up these concerns from diverse
perspectives and with different answers, notably spanning theories of genre,
posthumanism, gender, sexuality and race, as well as audience reception and
spectatorship.
Fear the Dark Kay Hooper 2015-10-20 In New York Times bestselling author Kay
Hooper’s new novel, an SCU team investigates a troubling string of disappearances.
But how do you find someone who has vanished without a trace? Something strange is
happening in the small mountain town of Serenity, Tennessee. People going on
routine errands never reach their destination. It’s as if they simply disappear.
Over the past few weeks, it’s happened to five men and women—and now a child. The
local police chief calls the FBI, and a team from the Special Crimes Unit is
immediately sent in. Agents Lucas and Samantha Jordan, partners in work and in
life, have very different abilities. Samantha is clairvoyant and Lucas possesses a
unique ability to find the lost or abducted. With them are new partners Dante
Swann, a medium, and Robbie Hodge, a telepath. The town is already on the edge of
panic, but the mysterious events take a sinister turn when a body unrelated to the
missing persons case surfaces and one of the SCU agents vanishes. Now, the team’s
hunt for the lost has turned into something very personal…and very dangerous.
Enchanted Ever After Robin D. Owens 2013-01-01 Kiri Palger knew the difference
between reality–new house, hard work and not too many friends–and fantasy–the fun
she had playing online games. So when the chance to work for the best gaming
company in the world came up, giving her a chance to merge business with pleasure,
how could she not apply? Suddenly she has more friends, interesting neighbors and
an intriguing love interest. But when the game begins to awaken something inside
her, Kiri is shocked by the talents she never knew she had...and an evil she'd
never imagined. Her nice, safe life is imploding around her–and if she takes up
the mantle of her powers, it will never be the same again....
Nightwing (2016-) #85 Tom Taylor 2021-10-19 Babs takes the Anti-Oracle attack on
her Oracle Network personally, and she suits up as Batgirl, accompanying Nightwing
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unexpected help from Gabriel Stern, a shapeshifter who conceals startling secrets.
While investigating the circumstances surrounding her partner’s strange behavior,
Sam discovers that Garbriel’s been involved with a dangerous organization that’s
planning a war on the human race. More immediate, someone is guarding the truth
about Sam’s past—someone who’d rather see her dead than risk her knowing too much.
To stay alive, Sam must unravel the threads of her past—and find out not only who
she is but what she is.
Stolen Kelley Armstrong 2010-06-29 The second novel in the #1 New York Times
bestselling Otherworld series. Elena Michaels is back—and she has company. When a
young witch tells Elena that a group of humans are kidnapping supernaturals, Elena
ignores the warning. After all, everyone knows there’s no such thing as witches.
As for the thought of other ‘supernaturals’, well, she’d just rather not dwell on
the possibility. Soon, however, she’s confronted with the truth about her world,
when she’s kidnapped and thrown into a cell-block with witches, sorcerers, halfdemons and other werewolves. As Elena soon discovers, dealing with her fellow
captives is the least of her worries. In this prison, the real monsters carry the
keys. Lending a mission of vampires, demons, shamans, and witches, Elena is lured
into the net of ruthless Internet billionaire Tyrone Winsloe, who is well on his
way to amassing a private collection of supernaturals. He plans to harness their
powers for himself—even if it means killing them. For Elena, kidnapped and
imprisoned deep underground, unable to tell her friends from her enemies, choosing
the right allies is a matter of life and death.
Heartmates Rhoda F. Levin 1993-11
Heart Sight Robin D. Owens 2017-12-05 Journey back to the planet Celta with awardwinning author Robin D. Owens in this novel about shadowed enemies and
unimaginable psi power. Muin “Vinni” T'Vine has been the prophet of Celta since he
was six years old. A unique and lonely child, his strong psi power made most
people wary of him. But now that he’s older, he’s ready to marry and protect the
girl he’s known was his HeartMate for years. Avellana isn't as fragile as Vinni
believes…nor as compliant. She fights to be considered Vinni's equal and a strong
member of her Family and community. Both of them have kept Avellana's main power
secret for over a decade. But rumors of her strange psi talent are spreading, and
Vinni is experiencing premonitions of danger to Avellana—even from the highest
people of the land. When the whispers become threats, Vinni and Avellana must
discover and defeat their secret enemies before they can finally claim happiness
together.
Heart Fire Robin D. Owens 2014-11-04 NEVER BEFORE PUBLISHED On the planet Celta,
accepting a HeartMate can be the greatest challenge in the universe… Antenn, an
architect hired to build a cathedral in Druida City, dares not think of his
HeartMate. Even though he yearns for her, he’s taken steps to ensure she will be
forever unknown to him. After all, how could he, a commoner who grew up in the
slums, the brother of a murderer, be worthy of any woman? Tiana, a priestess, has
her own fears about being a HeartMate. She's watched her friends struggle with
such a stormy destiny. She's sure her HeartMate has never claimed her due to a
terrible scandal involving her Family, and she's set aside hopes for love.
Antenn's gotten the commission of his life. The cathedral will make him famous,
but more, it will last for ages and prove to others he can contribute to
Celta...if the controversial structure isn't destroyed while being built. Tiana,
too, is an integral part of this process, but the villain who wrecked her Family
is ready with firebombs. Can they trust each other in dangerous circumstances to
succeed...and to love?
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Echo Moon Laura Spinella 2018-05 A past life, a past war, and a past love. Peter
St John can't foresee a future until he confronts his past sins. When
photojournalist Peter St John returns home after a two-year absence, the life he's
been running from catches up. For years his mother's presence, coupled with Pete's
own psychic gift, has triggered visits to 1917. There, he relives battles of the
Great War, captures the heyday of Coney Island on canvas, and falls in love with
an enchanting and enigmatic songstress named Esme. Present-day Pete still pines
for Esme, and his love endures...but so does his vivid memory of killing her. When
he discovers family heirlooms that serve as proof of his crimes, Pete will have to
finally confront his former life. He also meets a young woman--who is more than
what she seems--with a curious connection to his family. As century-old secrets
unravel, can Pete reconcile a murder from his past before it destroys his future?
Crimson at Cape May Randy Overbeck 2020-07-20 No matter how far you run, you can
never really escape a haunted past. Darrell Henshaw—teacher, coach, and paranormal
sensitive—learned this lesson the hard way. Now, with his job gone and few
options, he heads for Cape May to coach a summer football camp. The resort town,
with gorgeous beaches, rich history and famous Victorian mansions, might just be
the getaway he needs. Only, no one told him Cape May is the most haunted seaport
on the East Coast. When a resident ghost, the Haunted Bride, stalks Darrell,
begging for his help, he can't refuse, and joins forces with Cassie, another
sensitive. As Darrell and the street-wise teen investigate the bride's death, they
uncover something far more sinister than a murder. Can Darrell and Cassie expose
those behind the crimes before they end up becoming the next victims?
Witch Fire Anya Bast 2007 When Jack McAllister, the head of security for The
Coven, a national organization that governs witches, is assigned to watch over
Mira Hoskins, who is unaware of her abilities, and protect her from a group of
renegade witches, his assignment takes a passionate turn. Original.
Three in Death J. D. Robb 2010 Collects three novellas starring Lieutenant Eve
Dallas, in which she must attend an off-planet police conference, put an escaped
serial killer back in prison, and solve an eighty-five-year-old murder.
Heart Duel Robin D. Owens 2004-04-06 "Dara Joy fans, rejoice! Robin Owens has
created a unique world of her own...fun and sexy."--Anne Avery In HeartMate and
Heart Thief, award-winning author Robin D. Owens built a world where psychic
talents and desires of the heart flourish. Now, she returns to Celta with a story
of star-crossed lovers... Healer Lark Collinson hates the street dueling that is a
way of life among the noble families on Celta--it was just such a skirmish that
killed her Healer husband and left her a grieving widow. The last thing she wants
is to love a man to whom fighting is a way of life--a man like the brashly
confident Holm Holly. All it takes is one brief touch for Holm to know that Lark
is his HeartMate, though wooing her will be his greatest challenge. For not only
does she despise everything he represents, but the long-standing feud between
their families has exploded into even greater violence. Their destiny has been
revealed...but at what cost to their own hearts?
Ghost Seer Robin D. Owens 2014-04-01 There’s just something about Clare. Apart
from the ghosts… When her eccentric aunt passes away, no-nonsense accountant Clare
Cermak inherits more than just a small fortune. She receives the gift of
communicating with ghosts. While Clare may not believe in spirits, it’s hard to
overlook the shadowy talking dog appearing on her bed or spectral cowboys tipping
their hats to her in the streets of Denver. And when she locks eyes with sexy—and
living—Zach Slade, there’s certainly no ignoring him either. A former deputy
sheriff, Zach is leaving a painful past behind in Montana for a new life in Denver
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as a private investigator, a job that has him crossing paths with beautiful Clare.
Not that she minds. After the restless ghost of a Wild West gunman demands her
assistance, Clare finds herself needing Zach more and more—and not just for help.
Ghost Gifts Laura Spinella 2016-03-01 All Aubrey Ellis wants is a normal life, one
that doesn't include desperate pleas from the dead. Her remarkable gift may help
others rest in peace, but it also made for an unsettling childhood and destroyed
her marriage. Finally content as the real estate writer for a local newspaper,
Aubrey keeps her extraordinary ability hidden--until she is unexpectedly assigned
the story of a decades-old murder. Rocked by the discovery of a young woman's
skeletal remains, the New England town of Surrey wants answers. Hard-nosed
investigative reporter Levi St John is determined to get them. Aubrey has no
choice but to get involved, even at the terrifying risk of stirring spirits
connected to a dead woman's demise and piquing her new reporting partner's
suspicions. As Aubrey and Levi delve further into the mystery, secrets are
revealed and passion ignites. It seems that Aubrey's ghost gifts are poised to
deliver everything but a normal life.
Enchanted Again Robin D. Owens 2011-12-20 Amber Sarga, gifted with magic
abilities, refuses to help Rafe Davail break his family's curse because each curse
she breaks brings her closer to death, but as she grows closer to him, she must
decide whether or not he is worth the risk. Original. 25,000 first printing.
Magic in the Wind Christine Feehan 2013-12-05 Sarah Drake has come home . . . Ever
since Damon Wilder sought refuge in Sea Haven, he's heard the same breathless
rumor pass the lips of nearly every local in the sleepy coastal town. Even the
wind seems to whisper her name - a reverie so powerfully suggestive that it
carries the curious Damon to Sarah's clifftop home, and seeks to shelter him
there. But Damon has not arrived alone. A killer has tracked him to Sea Haven, and
into the shadows of Drake House. But Sarah has her own secrets, and danger - as
well as a desire more urgent than either has ever known - is just a whisper away .
. . Please note this story is also available in the Drake Sisters duo Magic Before
Christmas
Ghost Layer Robin D. Owens 2014-09-02 Second in the new series from the author of
Heart Fortune, Heart Journey, and other Celta novels What lies beneath… Clare
Cermak’s adjusting to a new man in her life—and a lot of ghosts. The passing of
Clare’s aunt gave way to a sizeable inheritance of not only money, but also the
ability to communicate with the dead. At the same time, she met Zach Slade, a
private detective with a rough past, and just like Clare, he’s not yet ready to
accept her gift—or his own. But Clare has another matter to look into. A
multimillionaire needs her help after relocating an old ghost town to his mountain
estate. The bones of a murdered prospector are making nightly appearances in his
guests’ beds. When the gold miner’s ghost contacts Clare, she promises to help
find the name of his killer—but someone doesn't want the past revealed and might
find her first…
Heartmate Robin D. Owens 2006-08-01 All his life, Rand T’Ash has looked forward to
meeting his HeartMate, with whom he could begin a family. Once a street tough, now
a respected nobleman and artisan, he has crafted the perfect HeartGift, which, in
the custom of the psychically gifted population of the planet Celta, is the way a
man finds—and attracts—his wife… Danith Mallow is irresistibly drawn to the
magnificent necklace on display in T’Ash’s shop, but she is wary of its creator,
despite an overpowering attraction. In a world where everyone is defined by their
psychic ability, Danith has little, placing her at the opposite end of the social
spectrum from T’Ash. But T’Ash refuses to accept her rejection and sees it as a
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challenge instead. They are HeartMates, but can T’Ash persuade his beloved to
accept her destiny by his side?
Circle of Death Keri Arthur 2014-02-25 PASSION REBORN In one vicious night, Kirby
Brown’s world is torn apart. Her best friend is dead, killed by a madman who is
now after Kirby, and she has no idea why. When the police prove incapable of
protecting Kirby, she has no choice but to trust a mysterious stranger. And while
she finds herself inexplicably drawn to him, she fears the strange abilities he
wields. An investigator for the Damask Circle, Doyle Fitzgerald, has come to
Melbourne, Australia, to hunt down a killer. What he doesn’t expect to find is a
cadre of witches capable of controlling the elements, a sorceress determined to
take that power for herself, and a broken woman who is more than she seems. Doyle
is certain that the reason behind the bloodshed lies in Kirby’s past—a past she
has no wish to remember. Because Doyle isn’t the only one with magic in his soul:
Kirby’s special gifts have the strength to destroy the world.
Heart Fate Robin D. Owens 2008-09-02 Wed to a wealthy older man when she was just
a girl, Lahsin Yew runs away from her abusive home to find a new life. At
seventeen, she?s about to enter her Second Passage, when her Flair?and perhaps her
HeartMate?will be revealed. Lahsin finds sanctuary in a secret garden, where she
meets Tinne Holly. Though he is her HeartMate, he cannot tell her, and her
troubled past prevents her from trusting any man. Pretending to find her by
chance, Tinne helps her through her Second Passage. But when the truth is
revealed, can she forgive his deception, and learn to trust in her destiny?
Heart Choice Robin D. Owens 2005-07-05 On the planet of Celta, where psychic
talents thrive and desires flourish, Straif Blackthorne is the last of his kind.
After his family dies due to a genetic disorder, Straif is determined to find a
cure and rebuild his heritage. Nothing else matters--until he meets Mitchella
Clover. But Straif cannot give Mitchella his heart, for she is unable to bear
children. Only when tragedy threatens to destroy them do they realize what truly
matters, and what they truly mean to each other.
Sorceress of Faith (The Summoning, Book 2) Robin D. Owens 2011-11-01 WITH THE
SOUNDING OF THE CHIMES, AN EXOTIQUE IS CALLED... With the world of Lladrana
threatened by encroaching evil, the Sorcerers must do the unthinkable–Summon an
outsider to stop the insidious Darkness slowly taking control of their land, and
poisoning the Sorcerers themselves.
The Civil Contract of Photography Ariella Azoulay 2021-09-14 In this
groundbreaking work, Ariella Azoulay thoroughly revises our understanding of the
ethical status of photography. It must, she insists, be understood in its
inseparability from the many catastrophes of recent history. She argues that
photography is a particular set of relations between individuals and the powers
that govern them and, at the same time, a form of relations among equals that
constrains that power. Anyone, even a stateless person, who addresses others
through photographs or occupies the position of a photograph’s addressee, is or
can become a member of the citizenry of photography. The crucial arguments of the
book concern two groups that have been rendered invisible by their state of
exception: the Palestinian noncitizens of Israel and women in Western societies.
Azoulay’s leading question is: Under what legal, political, or cultural conditions
does it become possible to see and show disaster that befalls those with flawed
citizenship in a state of exception? The Civil Contract of Photography is an
essential work for anyone seeking to understand the disasters of recent history
and the consequences of how they and their victims are represented.
Blood Trinity Sherrilyn Kenyon 2010-10-19 Supernatural warriors bound by an
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extraordinary code of honor face an ultimate test of loyalty in the exciting new
paranormal thriller from New York Times bestselling authors Sherrilyn Kenyon and
Dianna Love. Atlanta has become the battlefield between human and demon. All her
life, Evalle Kincaid has walked the line between the two. Her origins unknown,
she’s on a quest to learn more about her past...and her future. When a demon
claims a young woman in a terrifying attack and there’s no one else to blame,
Evalle comes under suspicion. Now she’s on a deadly quest for her own survival.
Through the sordid underground of an alternate Atlanta where nothing is as it
seems to the front lines of the city, where her former allies have joined forces
to hunt her, Evalle must prove her innocence or pay the ultimate price. But saving
herself is the least of her problems if she doesn’t stop the coming apocalypse.
The clock is ticking and Atlanta is about to catch fire...
Oceans Of Fire Christine Feehan 2011-09-22 Seven sisters...and a legacy of magical
secrets... As the third daughter in a magical bloodline, Abigail Drake was born
with a mystical affinity for water, and possessed a particularly strong bond with
dolphins. She spent her entire life studying them, learning from them, and
swimming among them in the waters off her hometown of Sea Haven. Until the day
Abby witnessed a cold-blooded murder on shore, and found herself fleeing for her
life - right into the arms of Aleksandr Volstov. He's an Interpol agent on the
trail of stolen Russian antiquities, a relentless man who gets what he goes after
- and the man who broke Abby's heart. But he isn't going to let the only woman he
ever loved be placed in harm's way - or slip away from his embrace...
Ghost Talker Robin D. Owens 2016-02-16 In the latest from the author of Ghost
Killer, Clare Cermak and Zach Slade adjust to living as psychics—and a couple—as
they encounter vengeful souls... An angry poltergeist is stirring up trouble at
Buffalo Bill’s grave, and Clare and Zach have been hired to investigate. Assisting
them on the case as usual is their ghost dog Enzo, but they’re also aided by the
restless ghost of Bill’s friend, Texas Jack. Meanwhile, the most well-known
psychic in Denver is angered by Clare’s involvement in the case and will do
whatever it takes to stop her. Of course, facing threats both living and undead
are nothing new for Clare and Zach. Their relationship has weathered many storms.
But there is a growing danger inside of Clare that could tear them both apart...
Praise for the Ghost Seer Novels “A fascinating combination of murder, romance,
and the supernatural.”—Fresh Fiction “Owens is a terrific storyteller; she has a
truly great gift for creating characters who leap off the page—and when it comes
to creating talking pets, like adorable ghost dog Enzo, she has no peer!”—RT Book
Reviews “Ghost Killer wastes no time in making chills run up and down a reader’s
spine.”—Long and Short Reviews
Operation Iraqi Freedom Walter Perry 2016-01-15 Summarizes a classified fivevolume report on the planning and execution of operations in Operation IRAQI
FREEDOM through June 2004. Recommends changes to Army plans, operational concepts,
doctrine, and Title 10 functions.
Enchanted Ever After Robin D. Owens 2012-12-18 Kiri Palger knew the difference
between reality and the fun she had playing online games. So when the chance to
work for the best gaming company in the world came up, how could she not apply?
But when the game begins to awaken something inside her, Kiri is shocked by the
talents she never knew she hadNand an evil she'd never imagined. Original.
Guardian of Honor (The Summoning, Book 1) Robin D. Owens 2011-11-01 With their
magic boundaries falling and terrible monsters invading, the Marshalls of Lladrana
must follow ancient tradition and summon a savior from the Exotique land...
Dream Man Linda Howard 2012-12-11 Had she finally met the man she longed for...or
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was she dreaming? Marlie Keen was trying to lead a quiet, ordinary life. She
thought the knowing -- the clairvoyance that allowed her to witness crimes as they
happened -- had been destroyed in the nightmare of her past. Then one night it
returned with a vengeance, and she desperately needed to find someone to make it
stop. Detective Dane Hollister of the Orlando police department had never met
anyone like Marlie. He had doubts about her clairvoyance, but there was no doubt
how much he desired her. Her soft, sweet scent set his blood afire, and he wanted
to wrap her in his arms and chase the sadness from her eyes. To Marlie, Dane was
all heat and hard muscle, and he made her body come alive as it never had before.
But not even she could foresee where their passion would lead: a hungry quest for
the elusive, dreamy ecstasies of love...and a dangerous journey into the twisted
mind of a madman who would threaten their happiness and their lives....
Ghost Killer Robin D. Owens 2015-02-03 From the bestselling author of the Celta
novels and the Ghost Seer novels... Something wicked this way comes… When her aunt
died, level-headed accountant Clare Cermak inherited a fortune—as well as a
phantom dog and the power to help ghosts move on. Her new gift led her to Zach
Slade, a sexy private investigator with a unique psychic gift of his own, and the
man who’s slowly opening her heart. But as they work toward building a future
together, a sinister threat emerges. An evil ghost is ravaging Creede, Colorado,
threatening to devour the spirit of an innocent boy. Inexperienced in facing such
a powerful ghost—and knowing her spirit, too, could be ripped away—Clare still
can't refuse to help. With Zach’s support she uncovers the ghost’s identity, and
the ancestral weapon required to slay it. But does Clare dare to use that weapon
before the ghost destroys the man she loves—and her own spirit?
Heart Search Robin D. Owens 2011-08-02 Noble Laev T'Hawthorne must rebuild his
life after marrying a woman he believed was his HeartMate, only to fall victim to
her greed. Abandoned at 15, Camellia Darjeeling values her independence above
all—even as her father and uncle emotionally scourge her and extort money. For
Camellia, trusting men, even her HeartMate, is too risky. When Laev and Camellia
meet, they refuse to acknowledge that they are true HeartMates. But their destiny
cannot be avoided. . . .
Hidden Salem Kay Hooper 2020-04-07 A town shrouded in the occult. An evil that
lurks in the dark. The SCU returns in a hair-raising novel from New York Times
bestselling author Kay Hooper. Nellie Cavendish has very good reasons to seek out
her roots, and not only because she has no memory of her mother and hardly knew
the father who left her upbringing to paid caregivers. In the eight years since
her twenty-first birthday, very odd things have begun to happen. Crows gather near
her wherever she goes, electronics short out when she touches them, and when she’s
upset, really upset, it storms. At first, she chalked up the unusual happenings to
coincidence, but that explanation doesn't begin to cover the vivid nightmares that
torment her. She can no longer pretend to ignore them. She has to find out the
truth. And the only starting point she has is a mysterious letter from her father
delivered ten years after his death, insisting she go to a town called Salem and
risk her life to stop some unnamed evil. Before her thirtieth birthday. As a
longtime member of the FBI's Special Crimes Unit, Grayson Sheridan has learned not
to be surprised by the unusual and the macabre--but Salem is different. Evidence
of Satanic activities and the disappearance of three strangers to the town are
what brought Salem to the attention of the SCU, and when Gray arrives to find his
undercover partner vanished, he knows that whatever’s hiding in the seemingly
peaceful little town is deadly. But what actually hides in the shadows and secrets
of Salem is unlike anything the agents have ever encountered.
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Back of the Throat Yussef El Guindi 2006-01-01 It is Stafford's mission to suspend
you in a constant state of uncertainty: He unwinds a skein of conversations in
which everything you are told has to be taken on trust, yet none of the characters
is entirely to be trusted...each scene subtly erodes the a Sex, drugs and chamber
music! OPUS considers the matter of music making with an intimate, appraising eye,
showing us the sweat, the drudgery and the delicate balance of personalities that
lie behind the creation of a seemingly effortless performance. An
Spirit Bound Christine Feehan 2011-12 Rising artist Judith Henderson, an ethereal
beauty with a mysterious past, becomes the obsession of two men--deadly undercover
agent Stefan Prakenskii and a criminal mastermind--who both long to possess her.
Ghost Maker Robin D. Owens 2016-10-18 Clare Cermak has a gift for speaking to
ghosts of the Old West, but in the latest from the author of Ghost Talker, she may
soon join their ranks... With Clare’s health fading, she and her partner—the love
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of her life—detective Zach Slade, head to Manitou Springs, Colorado, in search of
the only healer who can help them: the ghost of Sister Juliana Emmanuel, whose
healing skills live on in the afterlife. Unfortunately for Clare, the nun’s ghost
is elusive, and the town is teeming with spirits who all want to speak with
Clare—newer ones, street kids who've been killed and want their bodies found and
their murders avenged. Now, with the help of Zach and Sister Juliana, Clare must
find the killer before he strikes again. But to do so, she will face an evil that
could destroy everything she and Zach hold dear—including their love... Praise for
the Ghost Seer Novels “A fascinating combination of murder, romance, and the
supernatural.”—Fresh Fiction “Owens is a terrific storyteller; she has a truly
great gift for creating characters who leap off the page—and when it comes to
creating talking pets, like adorable ghost dog Enzo, she has no peer!”—RT Book
Reviews “Entertaining and unique.”—Harlequin Junkie “Ghost Killer wastes no time
in making chills run up and down a reader’s spine.”—Long and Short Reviews
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